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November 2017 FC Report for Flotilla 22-02 

 

02 November 2017 

 

TO:  John Traganos, DCmdr, Haig Dick, VCmdr,  

FROM:  Maureen Comerford, FC 22 - 02 

CC:  Zachary Steinbrecher, IPDCmdr, FCs of Division 22, Jerome Varvaro, VFC 22-02, Edward 

McGee, IPFC 22-02, Division 22 SO-SR Carol Stolze, FSO-SR Rick Erdody 

 

 The Flotilla’s bank balance at the end of October 2017 was $5, 267.49. 

 Eugene Kinney is running for the next Flotilla Commander and Kathy Alessandro is 

running for the next Vice Flotilla Commander.   

 The Flotilla’s November meeting and elections are on Thursday, 16 November 2017, 

1930 hours.   

 Ellen Da Silva, the SO-PE and FSO-PE, has an ABS class finishing up this coming Monday, 

November 6th. 

 Jason Fernandez is Flotilla 22-02’s newest members.  It became official on October 4th. 

 I am completing the paperwork for another new member.  It should be in the mail 

tomorrow. 

 One disenrollment for nonpayment of his 2017 dues has been completed. 

 I have sent multiple emails to my Flotilla members who have yet to complete the 

Mandatory Training classes.  I am hopeful. 

NEXT FLOTILLA MEETING – Thursday, 16 November 2017, 1930 Hours, at USCG Station 

Eatons Neck in the Galley.  If you are coming to our Flotilla meeting, please remember 

to arrive early because IDs must be checked at the gate. 


